

Office of the Governor

COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

STATE House • Boston, MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

CHARLES D. BAKER GOVERNOR KARYN E. POLITO LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

December 17th, 2018

David Fallon, Mayor Somerville Police Department 220 Washington Street Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Fallon:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the **Somerville Police Department** for the City of Fall River has been awarded **\$74,542.00** in funding from the Massachusetts Municipal Public Safety Staffing grant program, offered by the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security, Office of Grants and Research (OGR).

Additional correspondence, including all the necessary documents required to make this award official will be forthcoming from OGR.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact Emily Fontaine, at Emily.Fontaine@state.ma.us or on the telephone at 617-725-3313.

Once again, congratulations on your award and we look forward to working with you and your municipality on this important public safety initiative.

Sincerely, Governor Charles D. Baker

Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito

Charles But